
MHS	Senior	Job	Shadowing	Day	
	

McEwen	High	School	Seniors	will	be	allowed	to	participate	in	Job	
Shadowing	Day	on	November	9,	2017.	If	you	will	allow	at	least	one	
MHS	Senior	to	job	shadow	someone	at	your	business,	please	complete	
this	form	and	return	it	to	Lorrie	Johnson	at	MHS	by	September	15,	
2017.	We	will	publish	the	list	of	participating	businesses	to	the	Seniors,	
and	they	will	be	required	to	contact	you	individually	in	order	to	set	up	
job	shadowing.		Thanks	in	advance	for	your	participation	in	our	
program!	
	
Email:	 	johnsonl@hcss.org	
Fax:		 	 931-582-6952	
Mail:		 MHS	
	 	 ATTN:	Lorrie	Johnson	
	 	 335	Melrose	St.	
	 	 McEwen,	TN		37101	
	
	
	
Name	of	Business:	___________________________________________	
	
Type	of	Business:	____________________________________________	
	
Phone	Number:	_____________________________________________	
	
Physical	Address:	____________________________________________	
	
Contact	Person:	_____________________________________________	
	
	


